
From: Paolo Volpe  
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 8:19 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Motion 13.4 Delegate - New Soccer Dome  

 

Good  morning, my name is Paolo  Volpe and I am a resident of  165 Richmond Street 
in Richmond Hill.  I am writing to you today in support of motion 13.4 and the 
development of a new soccer dome in Richmond Hill.  I would like it on record on my 
request and comments and would like to be a delegate on Wednesday Council Meeting 
. Thank you  
 
Paolo Volpe 
 


